
 

 

 

 

 

 

This email is for parents of students in Preschool to Year 13. 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to confirm that we have received confirmation from the MOEHE regarding our half- 
term break. Today – Thursday April 28th – will be students’ last day in school and they will return on 
Tuesday May 10th at 07:00am. On this day, we will return to our pre-Ramadan timings of 07:00am – 
13.30pm.  
 
On behalf of the school we would like to wish all our parents and students Eid Mubarak. 
 
 
Paul Sherlock 
Executive Principal  

 
 
 
  


